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Senator Lines, Sue provided in writing. 

Closure of Australian Youth Affairs 

Question

Senator Scott Ryan has said:
 “This government does not believe that a single peak body is necessary for it to hear the 
views of Australian youth, nor that a single peak body is capable of representing the diverse 
interests, experiences and background of young Australians.” 
 And 
''The government is currently developing plans to consult with young Australians using a 
more focused and targeted approach.''
Source: see attached media article

What plans has the Government developed to consult with young Australians using a more 
focused and targeted approach? 

Answer

The Australian Government consults with young Australians regularly about specific 
programmes and targets these consultations to ensure programmes are meeting young 
people’s needs.


